Secretary's Report for 2020 AGM

There have been three face to face meetings of Council since the last AGM, as well as two
conference calls. Council communicates regularly by email.

The Council members elected at the last AGM were as minuted. Subsequently, Colin Williams was
co-opted into Council.

Jonathan Chin is standing down from Council at this AGM.

Jonathan Chin
16th June 2020



